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Friday 26th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

KS1 Educational Visit to Loch Neaton, Watton 

There will an educational visit to Loch Neaton, Watton for all pupils in Key Stage 1 next month which will 

support the children’s learning about animal habitats, with a focus on local habitats in the area.  

Parrot, Penguin and Giraffe classes will be going on Monday 12th February 2024. 

Cheetah, Elephant and Meerkat classes will be going on Friday 16th February 2024. 

There will be no cost for this school visit as we will be walking to and from the Loch. We will be leaving school 

for 1.30pm, walking to the Loch and will return to school by 3pm. Attached to the form is the route which we will 

be taking on the day. The children will have a lesson about water safety before we go but there is no intention of 

anyone going near the water as we will work from the large grassed area nearby. Staff will be briefed on water 

safety and emergency procedures and the buoyancy aid locations have been handed to all staff. There will be 

at least 6 adults with each class on the day. 

On the day your child will need to wear their school uniform with sensible footwear and bring a raincoat.  

Depending on the weather your child may need to wear a pair of wellies. 

If your child has an Individual Healthcare Plan and may require additional or medical support during the visit, 

please arrange to speak with your child’s teacher as soon as possible so that arrangements may be made. We 

are an inclusive school and no child will be denied involvement on the basis of a medical condition.  

There will be a full risk assessment available for parents and carers to view in the school office. 

Please return the permission slip by Monday 5th February 2024. Thank you.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs H Kemp 

Executive Headteacher 
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Watton Westfield Infant & Nursery School 
 

KS1 Educational Visit to Loch Neaton 
 

Monday 12th February 2024 for Parrot, Penguin and Giraffe Classes 
Friday 16th February 2024 for Cheetah, Meerkat and Elephant Classes 

 
Permission Slip 

 

 
Child’s Name: 

 
 
 

 
Class:  

 
 
 

 
I give permission for my child to go 
on this visit: 

 
Yes / No  

 

 
Any medical or SEN&D needs to 
consider:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Emergency contact telephone 
number for the day of the trip: 
 

 
 
 

 
Parent / Carer’s Signature: 
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